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Harrison Township Zoning Commission                                                        

November 2, 2021 

Members present: Christine Johnson,  Laney McLaughlin, Brad Sager and Tracy Kelley. 

Absent: Brenda Oliver and Linda Miller 

Also present: Valerie Hans, Zoning Inspector, and Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Christine Johnson with all standing for the Pledge 

of Allegiance. 

The minutes of the September 28, 2021 meeting/public hearing were read. 

Mr. Sager moved to approve the minutes with corrections. Ms. Kelley seconded. 

The motion passed with unanimous ayes. 

The Trustees held a public hearing on November 1, 2021 to consider the proposed revisions to 

the Zoning Resolution. They had some questions and issues with part of the revisions and moved 

to make a decision at a special meeting to be held on November 10, 2021 at 9:00 am. 

The board reviewed the proposed revisions and were given the feedback and discussion from the 

November 1, 2021 meeting. 

Ms. Hans told the board that DR Horton was getting ready to start the commercial section of 

Ellington Village. She had no details. 

Ms. McLaughlin moved to cancel the ZC meeting scheduled for December 7, 2021 if there was 

no pressing business. Ms. Kelley seconded. The motion passed with unanimous ayes. 

The board will be notified if a meeting is needed. 

At 7:35 pm Ms. McLaughlin moved to adjourn. Mr. Sager seconded.  

The motion passed with unanimous ayes. 

 

Respectfully submitted         

 

Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary      

 

Christine Johnson, Chair 

 

 

 


